
 

 

 

Dear END THE WAIT supporters, 

Please consider changing your agency’s profile picture on Facebook to the END THE 

WAIT logo today! We ask that you add a caption or comment that says “For more information, 

visit www.COIDD.com and learn how to END THE WAIT for people with intellectual and 

developmental disabilities.” This is an easy way to publicly show your support!  

We have also created two END THE WAIT Facebook Frames for your personal 

accounts! We encourage all supporters to update your personal profile picture with the END 

THE WAIT Facebook Frame on the first day of session (January 8th) and keep it as your profile 

frame until we pass a bill to END THE WAIT!   

To add a Facebook Frame: 

Click "Update" on your profile photo, then "Add Frame" and use our search terms 

"coidd", "#coidd", "Alliance Colorado", or "End the Wait" to find the two frame options! Here 

are the two options you'll be looking for!  

 

 

Thank you for supporting the END THE WAIT initiative!  
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